
 

An introduction to publishing ecosystem-related research in international journals 

ESSA-Forets, 22nd May 2014, 9:00-13:00 

This workshop is aimed at researchers who are comfortable with English but who don’t feel 
confident about submitting their work to international journals. 

It is being organized by Bruno Ramamonjisoa (ESSA) and Jeannicq Randrianarisoa (CI) and will be 
delivered by Dr Julia Jones (senior lecturer at Bangor University). Julia has acted as an associate 
editor of Conservation Biology and senior and associate editor for the Journal of Applied Ecology and 
reviews regularly for a wide range of journals including Science and the Proceedings of the National 
Academy of Science. She will include materials prepared by Dr Martin Fisher (editor of Oryx: the 
international journal of conservation). 

We will cover: 
Targeting the right journal (including understanding ‘impact factor’, the advantages of open access 
or not) 
Ensuring you get sent out for review (getting the right title, abstract and avoiding common errors) 
Dealing with reviewer’s comments 
 
Please come prepared: 
If possible please bring a 300 word abstract in English for an article you are working on. This can be 
sent in advance for comments to Julia.jones@bangor.ac.uk 

To book your place: 
Places are limited. To book your place please email essa.departement.eaux.forets@gmail.com  
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